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Thank you, President,
We welcome the delegation of Islamic Republic of Iran and congratulate them for a comprehensive  presentation the report.
we specifically commend the government of Iran for her continued generosity in hosting large numbers of refugees amidst declining international support. 
We applaud the government of Iran for the milestones made towards championing the right to development amidst several restrictions they continue to face.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we would like to make 2 recommendations.

1. Continue to  implement the generous refugee policies that guarantee enjoyment of rights of refugees as enshrined in the 1950 Convention. 

1. Continue to promote the right to development by adopting strategies that empower women and girls through equitable access to education, healthcare, and social protection.

1. Continue to implement policies that protect girls and women rights including their participation in the  political and public decision making.


We wish our  Iranian  brothers and sisters a successful review.

Thank you!
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